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Highway Healthcare is an organization that specializes in
providing general practice and occupational health care

The practice has been around for over 10 years and has
extensive experience in several services.

We are located at the Martin Luther Kingweg 213a, Wanica.

Our mission

‘We offer accessible and personal GP
care, where the client is central.

‘We treat our clients with kindness and
respect with a feeling for their wishes and
expectations.

‘We provide healthcare in an effective and
efficient manner, in accordance with
applicable guidelines and protocols.

‘We offer curative care and attach great
importance to prevention!

The quality of care and the health of the ) » )
client are leading in our treatments and |
advice, whereby client satisfaction is of

paramount importance.

Our vision

‘Our practice aspires to be a learning
organization in which responsible care, at
the highest attainable level, is available
during the opening hours of the practice.
Continuous training and further training of
all employees within the practice is
important in this respect.

*To achieve this, we want to make use of
new technical developments, both in the
field of diagnostics and treatment.




We offer the following services:

+ Physical consultations at the clinic
+Digital consultations: by telephone /
WhatsApp / video calling

‘Home visits (if necessary)

*Minor surgical procedures such as
wound stitches etc.

-Laboratory facilities for mainly blood
tests at the clinic and at home

(if necessary)

*Medical examinations

-Drugs and alcohol testing
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Our team consists of 2 doctors, 3 nurses, 1 administrative assistant, 1 laboratory
assistant.

Dr. Deepak Gangadin is our managing director and the chief physician. He has more
than 3 years of emergency care experience and has been a general practitioner for
more than 10 years. He is the chairman of the association of doctors in Suriname -
section of general practitioners, chairman of the covid-19 working group of the
general practitioners and board member of social cultural sports association BARKA.
Our nurses and assistants are friendly, easily accessible and well trained.

Target audience Future

* The area around the practice In the future, we want to expand our services with
« Small and large companies possibly more specializations and thus optimize
* Foreign companies the services so that a wider audience can be

m’mM‘ served.
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